COME TO YOUR CENSUS.

Completing the 2020 Census is a form of activism + resistance.

The Census brings money, resources, and political power to your community. It runs through September 30 and it's a big deal.

This 9-question confidential survey takes 10 minutes to do—online (at my2020Census.gov) by phone (844-330-2020) or by mail.

When you fill out your Census, each person in your household (including you) brings \$20,000 into your community over the next ten years.

An accurate count secures critical funding for our hospitals, healthcare, first responders, essential emergency services, affordable housing, food assistance, schools, child care, public transportation, road repair, and more.

When you complete the Census, you protect your voice, voting power, and equal representation in government. Your participation determines your state's power in the electoral college. An undercount could cost your state one of its seats in the House of Representatives (which would go to another state for the next decade!).

Everyone has the right to safely participate. Yes, everyone—citizen or not—even babies count. And despite what you may have heard, there is no citizenship question on the 2020 Census.

Now, more than ever, it's time to resist erasure and claim your fair share. It's time to come to <u>your</u> Census.



For more information, visit
www.ComeToYourCensus.us
#ComeToYourCensus

Artwork:

Joel Daniel Phillips

'Charlie Lee #3'



